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Despite the increasing depth and breadth of services which the State Bar of Michigan offers to support both its
members and the public, it has historically been very conservative in seeking dues increases to offset its
programming costs. The current proposed $80/year dues increase is both reasonable and justified to maintain
benefit continuity. I support the increase.


